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In Reply Refer To:
At P &y 56 50

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: George A. Trevors
Division Manager - Nuclear Support
P.0, Box 499
Columbus, NE 68601

Gentlemen:

This refers to the telephone conference call conducted on May 24, 1988, with
you and other members of your staff, and Region IV personnel. This conference
call regarded certain findings documented in our NRC Inspection Report 50-298/
86-28, dated April 1, 1987, and your June 17, 1987 response to those findings.

The subjects discussed during the conference call are described in the enclosed
Meeting Summary.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in
the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Rl Signed by

L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
Meeting Sunmary

cc w/encl: (see next page)
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Nebrasks Public Power District 2

Cooper Nuclear Station
ATTN: Guy Horn, Division Manager
of Nuclear Operations
P.0. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321
Kansas Radiation Control Program Director
Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director
bce to OMB (IE-O1) - DRS & DRP

bcc distrib. by RIV:

*RRI R. D. Martin, RA

*Section Chief (DRP/C) Lisa Shea, RM/ALF

*RPSB-DRSS

*RIV File *Project Engineer, DRP/C
*RSTS Operator *W, Long, NRR Project Manager
*DRS

*DRP






5. Model OP-N Microswitches (Item 50-298/8628-11). NPPD advised that
similarity comparisons have been completed.

6. ASCO Solenoid Valves (Item 50-298/83628-14), NPPD advised that plant air

system pressure is limited to 110 psig and that EQ data pachages have
been revised,

7. Okonite Splices in Limitorque Motor Operators (Item 50-298/862(-09).
NPPD advised that it would address this item in the Friday, May 27, 1988
telephone conference call,

8. Scotch Taped Splices and Blind Barrel Splices (Item 50-298/8628-08). NPPD
advised that the taped splices had been replaced and that these items
were addressed in a NPPD letter to the NRC dated August 24, 1987.

Region IV and NPPD agreed to further discuss items 2., 3., anc¢ 7. above in a

subsequent telephone conference cal: at 1:00 p.m. (CDT) on Friday, May 27,
1988,

Attachment:
Participation List.




Attachment

Telephone Conference Call May 24, 2988
With Nebraska Public Power District

NRC Participants:

- .

Em>Xo oo

-

Licensee Participants:

G,

Milhoan, Director, Division of Reactor Safety

Beach, Deputy Director, Division of Reactor Projects
Ireland, Chief, Plant Safety Section

Johnson, Reactor Inspector

Holler, Chief, Projects Section C

Bennett, Senior Re.ident Inspector

“.

Trevors, Nuclear Support Division Manager

R. E. Wilbur, Nuclear Engineering and Construction
Division Manager

W,
E'

OHhoCuwmoc
- -

C.

WMOVCLO X

Fisher, Electrical Engineering Supervisor
Mace, Engineerino Manager

. Flaherty, Plant Engineering Supervisor

Jobe, Simulator Supervisor

Hackney, Senior Staff Engineer

Buman, Electrical Engineer

Smith, Licensing and Safety Supervisor




